Planning application comment was submitted on the05 June 2023 20:33 PM
The following is a comment on application P163932/0 by Angela Jones

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: Bromyard is a small town with a population of approximately 5000 and comprises of 5 deprived
areas. Not enough consideration has been given to access via Tenbury Road and Leominster Road. The present
development on the Tenbury Road has no footpath and is dangerous. Have pavements and cycle paths been
included? There is very little employment in the Town and another business is leaving. The majority of residents
have to travel to work by car as there is no public transport. The Pharmacy cannot cope, Doctors are stretched
and Dentists are full. The logistics have not been thought through in my opinion. The only advantage for the
Town would be more rate payers. | am fully aware houses are needed but who wants to come to a town which
only has one supermarket, no employment and you have to travel 15 miles to work. The developers have not
stated how many social housing are included.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Angela

Last name: Jones

Postcode: HR7 4TU

Address: 12 Broxash Close, Bromyard, HR7 4TU

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Funds to improve Kempson Playing Field, roads and amenities ie
Doctors etc .

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=163932

Form reference: FS-Case-521663752



